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With these competitions in mind, we thought it would be a timely reminder for all our team 

members and families at Calisthenics Buderim that these are all about student enjoyment, 

having fun and trying your best, and as a Club we focus on effort and performance over the 

end result and overall places. 

Please read through the below guidelines that apply to all our volunteers, coaches, team 

members and families to ensure that our children have the best possible experience 

whilst participating in the sport of Calisthenics. 

 

Things to remember during our classes, competitions, concerts, and events:  

• Applaud all performances and efforts from each soloist/ duo performer. 

Congratulate all participants upon their performance regardless of the competition's 

outcome. 

 

• Remain considerate of others as any comments made in a public space could be 

overheard and considered negative or harmful to performers and families from our 

club or other clubs. 

• Respect the official's decisions. If there is a disagreement, follow the appropriate 
procedure and not to question the decision and teach the children to do likewise.  
 

• Demonstrate appropriate social behaviour by not using foul language, harassing 
team members, coaches, or officials. 
 

• Avoid discussions and/ or comparison between division selections (open, novice or 
championship). 

 

Calisthenics Buderim aims to provide a positive environment where mutual respect and co-

operation work in tandem to achieve the best possible results for everyone.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please get in contact with our committee  at: 

info@calisthenicsbuderim.com  
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